
                                                                                                                               
 
 

 

Letter of Completion 

 

Date:                  October 8, 2024          

Project:  Girls Softball Parking Lot Extension Project      

Project No.:  3999-24          

Contractor:  Turner Paving & Construction, Inc.       

Original Contract Amount:  $826,317.00        

Final Contract Amount:  $826,317.00        

 

 

By means of this letter, the Public Works Department is informing that the project referenced above has 

been completed and that all contract requirements have been satisfied.  We are requesting the release 

of  $68,151.22  in retainage to the contractor: Fuquay, Inc.   

 

Respectfully, 

Kathy Holcomb 

Public Works Operations  


